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Dear Applicant,

Thank you so much for your interest in working with us as our new Headteacher.

As a Board of Governors, we’re ever so proud of our school, the long-standing excellent reputation that it has within our community, our superb staff and the tangible enthusiasm and engagement we consistently see from our children.

We’re also proud of the fact that we were graded as Outstanding in our last OFSTED inspection but we’re not driven by our OFSTED rating and recognize that the inspection framework has changed since we achieved that. We just want to be the best school we can be and need somebody who can take us there.

We’re very grateful to Mr Aspinall, our Deputy Headteacher, who has been hugely supportive as our Acting Headteacher and will continue to support us as Deputy to whoever we appoint as our new Head.
We’re really keen to build on all the previous good work and that excellent reputation and have tried to play our part by developing what we think is an exciting vision of where we’d like school to be.

Now we need to find the right person to work with us to help deliver that vision.

If you feel you have what it takes and you can share our excitement about where we can and will be, then we’d love to hear from you.

We look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely,

Martyn Jones

Chair of Governors

Queen’s Drive Primary School. Black Bull Lane, Fulwood, Preston, Lancashire.  PR2 3LA.

Telephone: 01772 718344
   email:secretary@queensdrive.lancs.sch.uk
            website: www.queensdriveschool.co.uk


